
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

16th December 2018 
 

Planning Inspectorate 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Thank you for the opportunity on the 14th December 2018 at the site meeting at the above address, 
to show you the photographs that were taken on the 27th of September 2018 of temperature 
inversion accruing over the proposed development site. 
 
I have great concerns as to the implications of this development in its present location, because of 
the possible build up of carbon dioxide and nitrogen oxide, produced by this development which will 
not be disbursed into the surrounding area. 
 
I am not a meteorologist my only evidence are the photographs that I have taken and visually seeing 
the omissions settling in the valley coming from the old Felindre tin plate works, when it was 
operational.  I strongly urge you to ask for a risk assessment to be carried out by an independent 
meteorologist before any final decision on this application is made. 
 
Please see attached the photographs below. 
 
 



 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
Yours sincerely  
Peter Rasbridge 




